
 

It’s Not Too Late 
to Take a Class!! 

 
There will be a large number 
of short term (late start) clas-
ses being offered this Spring 
semester. These 5 or 8 week 
classes will be offered in sev-
eral formats, including both on
-ground and online. For regis-
tration questions, please con-
tact the Admissions and Rec-
ords Office at 661-362-3900 
or stop by building 1C during  

open hours. Questions about what to take, contact the Counseling 
Department. 

 
For a full list of the Spring 2019 courses at both campuses 
view the class schedule online at www.canyons.edu/
ClassSchedule, or your MyCanyons account. 

Welcome Week: February 26th - 28th                   
Brought to you by your ASG (Associated Student 

Government) 
 

ASG invites you to the Welcome Week 

activities scheduled from February 26 - 

28th, from 11am - 2pm, on Cougar Way.  

Activities begin on Tuesday with Club-

Fest, a chance to speak with various club 

reps and to gain information on how to 

get involved.  Also, plan to eat on campus 

that day with a BBQ lunch for $1.00 -  all 

proceeds going to the CCC Student Scholarship!  Wednesday and 

Thursday will be Resource Days, featuring many of our student sup-

port services on campus, 

along with several com-

munity resources, here to 

answer your questions and 

inform you on how they 

can help you to have a 

more successful college 

experience.  Also, enjoy 

music, games and free 

food! 

 
Get Involved—Make a difference!  Join ASG and you will be help-
ing to advocate for students on this campus and in the local commu-
nity. In addition, you can plan activities and events at our campus to 
help students to become more involved and engaged.   
 
For more information contact Joanna Kelly at 661-362-3865 or 
email Joanna.Kelly@canyons.edu.                                                      

                                                                              

Campus Safety Reminders 

When driving through Campus, please be aware of pedestrians, both in the parking lots and crossing the 
streets. Crosswalks are marked with signs, and soon will have “Yield” signs. Please follow posted speed 
limits and be courteous to other drivers. As a pedestrian, please watch for cars that may not see you, use the 
crosswalks and pedestrian sidewalks. Together, we can avoid accidents and make our campus safe for all.    

Important traffic reminders: 

• Student parking is available in Lots 1, 2, and 3, and a student parking permit is required at all times. 

• Daily permits are available from one of our three parking ticket machines in campus lots 1, 2 and 3  

• Our campus is a one way only road from entry to exit. Please follow posted street signs. 

• Pickup/drop off of students is allowed at the designated white curbs only. Parking or stopping at red 
curbs causes traffic to back up and it’s a fire code violation. 

• No parking on Dr. Dianne G. Van Hook Dr. (formerly Campus Dr.). 
The road is closed due to the Science building construction. 

• Marked Green curbs are for 30 minute parking only, unless the des-
ignated time is posted differently. 

• Please be careful of where you walk on Cougar Way, due to the 
construction, there may be equipment and debris in the area. 

 

Thanks, and be SAFE! 

Financial Aid  
-It’s not too late to fill out the 
FAFSA for this year and get 
funds for 2019 Spring and Sum-
mer sessions. Deadline is June 30.  

-March 2, 2019 is the deadline to 
apply for the Cal Grant for the 
2019-2020 academic year. Cal 
Grant application here: https://
www.csac.ca.gov/  

  -Scholarship application infor- 
   mation for the 2019-2020 aca- 
   demic year is now available. 
   One application, over 200 schol 
   arships! Deadline March 5! For 
   more information, please visit 
   www.canyons.edu/FinancialAid.                        

We offer financial support services 
to help YOU with the education 
related expenses involved in ob-
taining your educational goals.  

Construction Update 
Progress continues on the Science Building, with stairwells in place, many 
of the walls poured, and construction workers milling about on every floor! 
It’s amazing to see the building develop. With completion planned for Fall 
2019 (less than a year from now!), and classes scheduled to begin in Spring 
2020,  this building will change the campus, adding much needed lab and 
classroom space and indoor areas for students to study and congregate, 
amongst other features. For more information, visit www.canyons.edu/
facilities  

Campus Service Hours 
Spring Session 

Frequently Asked Questions 

Whether you are new to CCC, or a returning student, we are here to help. Please check out our website’s  
frequently asked questions at www.canyons.edu/offices/ccc/pages/faq.aspx, for questions and answers per-
taining to students attending classes at CCC. 
  
What support services are available on campus? The goal of the Canyon Country Campus is to provide 
students with services similar to those offered at the Valencia Campus. For a list of campus support ser-
vices/departments and hours, check out the support service schedule online at www.canyons.edu/offices/
ccc/pages/hours.aspx.  
 
Do I need a parking permit? Student parking permits are required each day. Students must always park in 
student lots.  Permits are available ONLINE ONLY through your MyCanyons account located at 
www.canyons.edu. When you purchase your permit online a 10-day temporary parking permit will be sent 
to you via email for use until your permanent permit is delivered. Instructions for purchasing parking per-
mits are found online at www.canyons.edu/offices/CampusSafety/pages/ParkingRegulations.aspx. Daily 
permits may be purchased for $3.00/day from the black vending machines located at the entrance of Lots 1 
and 2, and in front of the building 1A in Lot 3.  
 
Where can I get a student ID card? Student ID cards can be made in the ASG Computer Lounge (room 
204). First student ID is free and a replacement ID is $5 (cash or check only!). It is free if you come to the 
lounge in the last 2 hours that it is opened. We also do employee badges as well as student badges (EMT, 
Nursing, Phlebotomy, etc.).  
 
Where can I print on campus? Printers are available for student use in the Library (307), TLC (306), Stu-
dent Study Room (302) for a small fee. Print cards can be purchased in TLC (306) or the Student Study 
Room (302). Limited free printing is available in the ASG Student Lounge (204) and Student Services Com-
puter Lab (building 1B). Students can have 15 FREE Black and White pages as well as 5 free color pages 
per day to print out. Color printers are not available in all labs. 
 
Is there an ATM on campus? Yes, an ATM is available in the Vending Café in room 303. The Vending 
Cafe is open Monday - Thursday 7:30am - 9:00pm and Friday 7:30am - 4:00pm.  
 
Are there food services available on campus? Yes. The Café is open Monday through Thursday, from 7:30 
am to 7:00 pm (hours subject to change). Sodas, water, chips and snacks are available from vending ma-
chines in the Vending Café (room 303) Monday through Thursday 7:30am to 9:00pm. 
 
Is there a bookstore on campus? We currently do not have a bookstore at the Canyon Country Campus, 

however books can be ordered online and shipped to your home for free using promo code BNCFREE-

SHIP. Scantrons and Blue Books can be purchased in the Vending Café (Room 303).  

Food Pantry:  Visit the Counseling Office and/or Student Health Center at CCC to connect you with needed 
resources. 
 

UPCOMING CAMPUS EVENTS 
 

February 
 

2/13    Blood Drive 

2/15-18   Lincoln/Washington Holidays 
               (Campus Closed) 
2/20    TLC Time Management Workshop 
2/26    Welcome Week - ClubFest 
2/26    TLC Time Management Workshop 
2/27-28   Welcome Week -  Resource Days  
 

March 
 
3/7         Red Cross Blood Drive 
3/21       ASG Mandatory Candidate 
              Orientation 

February 2019 

Admissions & Records  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 9:00am - 7:00pm;  
Friday 9:00am - 1:00pm 
  

ASG Computer Lounge  

Monday and Tuesday 8:30am - 4:00pm 
Wednesday 8:30am - 6:00pm;  
Thursday 8:30am - 2:00pm 
 

Assessment Center   

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 5:30pm; Tuesday 9:00am—6:30pm 
 

CalWorks  

Thursday, by appointment, please     
contact  (661) 362-3271 
 

Counseling 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 10:00 am - 7:00pm;          
Friday 9:00am - 1:00pm 
  

EOPS  

Tuesday, by appointment,  please    
contact  (661) 362-3279 
  

Financial Aid  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 9:00am - 7:00pm;             
Friday 9:00am - 1:00pm  
 

Library  

Monday - Thursday 8:00am - 7:30pm  
Friday 8:00am—12:00pm      
 

Cont. Education/NonCredit 
Tuesday 10:30am - 6:30pm  

 
Student Business Office 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 10:00am - 7:00pm 
 

Student Health & Wellness 

Monday - Wednesday 9:00am - 3:00pm 
  

TLC  

Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 7:00pm  
 

Veteran’s Center                              

Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 2:00pm  
 
*Hours subject to change. Please check our 
website for the most updated hours. 

 

Pathway to Law School 

Program 
Join us for an informational meeting and 

learn: Program Benefits & Support Ser-

vices; Partnering Law Schools; Program 

Requirements: and What it means to be 

a COAF Law Scholar. Sign up at 

www.canyons.edu/lawschoolpathway to 

attend one of these info. meetings:  

Monday, February 25, 2019 – Valencia 
Campus Seco Hall 201, 5pm-5:50pm 

Thursday, March 14, 2019 – Canyon 
Country Campus Rm 402, 12-12:50pm 

Library is Open 

The Library will be hosting several student workshops this semester starting with 

Google vs. Databases on Wednesday, February 20th, at 1pm. Attendees will learn 

search strategies and elements that make a source credible. These workshops will be 

held in in CCC-308, and are designed for students, but are also open to faculty, 

staff, and the general public. Please help us spread the word, and check our website 

for upcoming workshops: www.canyons.edu/Library   

 

Continuing Education/Noncredit Opens New Off-Campus Center  

There was a great turnout at the Continuing Education/
Noncredit program’s grand opening for it’s new off-site 
Center located at 18800 Soledad Canyon Road. This 
Center will supplement the many classes currently being 
held at both the Valencia and Canyon Country campus-
es. Students can improve their basic skills or earn a cer-
tificate taking classes for FREE, in areas such as English 
as a Second Language, Basic Computer Applications, 
GED Prep, Construction, Arithmetic, Test Taking, Citi-
zenship, Spanish for Healthcare Workers, and Career 
Skills.  For more information, call 661-362-3304, visit 
them at CCC in room 202A on Tuesdays, from 10:30pm 
to 6:30pm, or check their website at www.canyons.edu/
offices/continuingeducation.  

Pre-Nursing Workshops 

Upcoming Pre-Nursing Advisement 

Workshops begin on February 26th.  

Please sign up online or if you have 

a question, you are welcome to 

come by and meet with a counselor 

during scheduled drop-in hours.  

Drop-in counseling is a short 10-15 

minute consultation with a counse-

lor on a first come, first serve basis.  

Please contact us at 661-362-3811 

for drop-in hours! 

TLC - The Learning Center 

Take advantage of The Learning Center at the Canyon Country campus, 
where you can receive free tutoring for your  math, writing, or basic CAWT 
courses. They also offer Guided Learning Activities. There is no appointment 
necessary, so stop by CCC-306 anytime Monday through Thursday, between 
9am and 7pm! Be sure to bring your student ID as it is required to use the 
TLC. For more information, please visit www.canyons.edu/TLC. 

CAMPUS INFORMATION  
17200 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country, CA 91351  

Phone: (661) 362-3800 Fax: (661) 362-3979   
Website: http://www.canyons.edu/CCC 
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